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Consultation on the exposure draft of the Integrity Commission Bill 2018 

The Select Committee on an Independent Integrity Commission 2018 is inquiring into 
the establishment of an integrity commission for the ACT, through examination of the 
Integrity Commission Bill 2018 (exposure draft) and the Anti-corruption and Integrity 
Commission Bill 2018. 
 
If you wish to provide a submission on the draft legislation please send it 
to committees@parliament.act.gov.au by COB Friday 31 August 2018. Guidelines to 
assist individuals and organisations to make their submissions can be accessed via 
the Legislative Assembly’s website at: https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-
committees/Getting-involved. 
 
Submitters are advised that it is within the discretion of the Committee to decide 
whether or not a person or organisation lodging a submission should be invited to 
appear as a witness.  If the Committee chooses to hold public hearings they are likely 
to take place in the second half of September. 
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